
Dear Riverview Parents, 

This week's Superintendent Bulletin is simply a reminder to complete our School Transition 
Survey.  We have had a great response, but still need approximately 150 more responses. 
Remember, we will need ALL parents to complete this survey, as this data will allow the District 
to plan for safe and appropriate options for students and families.​  ​Please complete one 
survey, and provide one educational choice for each child.​ ​ The link to the survey is 
included in yellow below, and also posted on the Riverview home page.  The survey will close 
this Sunday evening at 11:45pm.  We thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

Riverview School Transition Survey 

Please continue to stay peaceful, safe, and kind. The weather is supposed to be sublime this 
weekend, so enjoy the warm temperatures and have a wonderful time with your families.  

Go Raiders! 

  

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/QLy61JJu0qnI7m6Fdsjpmw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhT4YkP0SEaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5vZmZpY2UuY29tL1BhZ2VzL1Jlc3BvbnNlUGFnZS5hc3B4P2lkPW9LQ2FfUHNOcFVlaFhNTV93dTZnRmt2S0VCR05XOUJIbWxfemxIcERCRTFVTjFaTVQweFNTamhMUTFWV05rUlhNVUZEVkRBMFZVUkVWUzR1VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR6RSbl-6AbptUhFlcGhpbDE0QGdtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~

